
The East Beach FORUM Presents: 

The Virginia Aquarium’s  

STRANDING RESPONSE Program 

Sunday, October 3rd   1:30 – 3:30 pm 

                 East Beach Bay Front Club 

                   (4550 East Beach Drive) 

 

Join us as we learn about the marine animal Stranding Response 

program headquartered at the Virginia Beach Aquarium & Marine 

Science Center.  Mark Swingle, Chief of 

Research & Conservation for the Aquarium, 

will share with us the vital role the program 

serves in Hampton Roads and throughout the 

state for marine mammals and sea turtles that 

occasionally get stranded on our beaches. 

This program is free of charge; but space is 

limited*. 

Please RSVP at 
https://form.jotform.com/212083627760051 

by Tuesday September 28th  

*With an abundance of caution and respect 

for all, you are asked to wear a face mask at 

this event. 

 

The Forum is supported by the East Beach Institute 

https://form.jotform.com/212083627760051

